Selina Toeia

To: Selina Topia; Natalie Watson
Subject: RE: Re[2): FW: Scan Data from KHO-WKS5

-----Original Message-----

From: Nora Rameka [mailto:nora.rameka@xtra.co.nz]
Sent: Tuesday, 9 July 2019 9:58 PM

To: Selina Topia; Natalie Watson

Subject: Re[2]: FW: Scan Data from KHO-WKS5

Kia Ora Selina,

| am not apposed to the second name the more Maori names are all good.
Nora

>--——- Original Message ------

>From: "Selina Topia" <Selina. Topia@fndc.govt.nz>

>To: "nora.rameka@xtra.co.nz" <nora.rameka@xtra.co.nz>
>Cc: "Natalie Watson (nat@saps.co.nz)" <nat@saps.co.nz>
>Sent: 8/07/2019 1:30:54 PM

>Subject: FW: Scan Data from KHO-WKS5

>

>>Tena Koe Nora,
>>

>>We have received an application to name a road Te Wairere that has been approved by you as per below.

>

>>Natalie has applied for a second road be named in the same development by the name of Hirere - meaning is, a
noun for Waterfall.

>>

>>Are you able to advise if this is approved by your hapu as well please?
>

>>Nga mihi nui,

>>Selina Topia

>>Customer Service Administrator (Roading) Infrastructure & Asset
>>Management, Far North District Council

>>+6494015673 | Selina. Topia@fndc.govt.nz

>>www.fndc.govt.nz

>>

>>-----Original Message-----

>>From: Selina.Topia@fndc.govt.nz [mailto:Selina.Topia@fndc.govt.nz)
>>3ent: Monday, 8 July 2012 12:09 PM

>>To: Selina Topia

>>Subject: Scan Data from KHO-WKS5

>

=

b5

>>Sent by: stopia [Selina. Topia@fndc.govt.nz] Number of Images: 1
>>Attachment File Type: PDF

>

>>Device Name: ApeosPort-V C5576

>>Device Location:
b=

>>

>>

P

>>Get it done online at your convenience, visit our website -
>>www.fndc.govt.nz

>‘s
>>Attention: The information contained in this email (including any attachments) is intended solely for the
addressee(s). It is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this email in error you must not use,
copy, disclose or distribute it or any information in it. Please simply notify the sender and delete or destroy all copies
of the email immediately. Unless formally stated, this e-mail and any attachments do not necessarily reflect the views
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